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To increase our communication with the provider community, we are now publishing 

systemic claim issues under the “Known Issues” section of the Molina Healthcare of 

Nebraska provider website, found here:  

https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/ne/medicaid/communications/known-

issues.aspx 

If you notice any unexpected trends in claims, we recommend checking both the Open 

and Closed lists on the Known Issues page. This will help you determine if the issue has 

already been identified and will provide guidance on the next steps to follow. Ensuring 

timely and accurate reimbursement for services remains a top priority for us. 

Thank you for your continued partnership in the Molina Healthcare of Nebraska 

network. 

If you have general questions about this communication, please contact our Provider 

Relations Team at NEProviderRelations@MolinaHealthcare.com.  
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